
 
 

County of Fresno Report for FMCoC General Membership Meeting: December 14, 2023 

Informational 

1. The HHAP 1-3 quarterly expenditure reports were submitted to California Interagency Council on 
Homelessness (Cal ICH) on September 25, 2023. The reports capture obligations and expenditures 
from program inception through June 30, 2023.  A summary of these reports was sent out with the 
agenda packets.  
 

2. The county released a Request for Proposal (RFP) for HHAP services on December 1, 2023.  The RFP 
will be open for a little over a month, to account for the holidays, and will close January 9, 2024.  
Written questions are due today, December 14, 2023, by 10:00 a.m.  Entities interested in applying 
should register to become a vendor and access the RFP through the County Purchasing website at 
https://www.fresnocountyca.gov/Departments/Internal-Services-Department/Purchasing-Services. 
 

3. The County participated in 6 public stakeholder meetings, two hosted by the County in Selma and 
Mendota. Votes from the community were compiled to help prioritize HHAP 5 activities.  
Membership meetings continue towards developing the HHAP 5 coordinated action plan. 
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